
ASSOCIATION FOR LANGUAGE AWARENESS 
 
MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION/RENEWAL FORM 2008  
(Hong Kong Conference Version) 
 
 
Please provide your details and enclose this form with your 
conference registration form if you wish to claim the reduced 
registration rate. The information you provide on this form will 
be used to enrol you as a member of ALA and to ensure that you 
receive your issues of Language Awareness. You should pay for 
your membership in Hong Kong dollars as part of the conference 
registration process. 
 
If you do not wish to attend the conference, but wish to join 
ALA, please send your name and postal address details to 
LanguageAware@aol.com, and you will be sent a different form with 
a request to pay in sterling. 
 
Name (as you wish it to be recorded by ALA) 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Address (for receipt of journal and correspondence) 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Email  ………………………………………………………………………………   
 
Phone ……………………………………………… 
 
Fax …………………………………………………. 
 
 
Membership costs £22 per calendar year (HK$370) and includes one 
personal copy of a year’s issues of Language Awareness and on-
line access. Full time students pay £15 (HK$260) if evidence of 
status is provided at time of joining. 
 
Please tick against the years for which you wish to pay in this 
transaction (it must include 2008), and ensure you include the 
correct subscription with your payment for the conference. 
 
       2008   ………       2009   ………  
 
If you pay now for 2009, and if the rate increases before the 
2009 journal is produced, you will be asked to pay any difference 
on the next occasion you renew for ALA (i.e. for 2010). 
 
Unless you specifically ask otherwise on this form, your name, 
address and email information will be sent to other ALA members 
later in 2008. The information you provide will not be passed to 
any other person or organisation by ALA without your express 
permission in advance. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to membership of the Association 
for Language Awareness. 
  

mailto:LanguageAware@aol.com

